Foundation Stage Newsletter Spring Term 2023



Welcome back. We hope you had an enjoyable holiday. This newsletter is to give you an idea of what we will be covering this half term. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to ask.

Personal, Social & Emotional

Development & Understanding of the World

We are learning to:

- Be healthy.
- Be a good friend to others.
- Chinese New Year
- Habitats
- Compare where we live to where someone else lives.
- Comfort somebody when they are upset.

Shopping

Literacy

We are learning to:

- Enjoy listening to stories.
- Begin to read simple words.
- Begin to write words and phrases
- Our key story this half term is The Tiger Who Came to

Library/Reading Books

Physical Development

We are learning to:

Fasten our zips on our coats.

Balance and move around in different ways.

Move different parts of our bodies.

PE will take place every Friday.
Please make sure your child has a
pair of the correct size pumps in

their pump bag.

Form letters correctly.

Our weekly visit to Library will be on a Friday. Please bring book bags to school every day.

We will be acting out what to do when you go shopping.

<u>Maths</u>

We are learning to:

- Weigh objects and learn about capacity
- Recognise and describe shapes
- Count and make 5

Understanding the World
We are learning to:

- Identify where different food comes from.
- Talk about who our friends are.
- Become aware of different religions.
- Recognise special objects and times.

If you have any concerns or questions please don't hesitate to speak Mrs Hall or Mrs Mercer.